WARNING
SPECIAL MEETING
TOWN OF PLYMOUTH

The Town of Plymouth will be holding a Special Meeting on Monday,
June 6, 2022 at 6:00 P.M. at the Town Hall, 68 Town Office Rd.,
Plymouth, to discuss discontinuing TH39, a class 4 road.

There will be a site visit at 4:30 P.M. Interested parties should meet at
the pull-off for Town Highway 8, located between 1631 and 1811 on the
east side of Hale Hollow Rd.




